
Bristol Branch Celebratory Lunch 

The Grasmere 25th November 2012 

Southern Area Rep Jenny Morris 

Meeting for Christmas lunch there was a 

surprise for the Branch Secretary Brenda 

Bird when Vice President Hilary Daniel 

presented her with The President’s 

Certification of Commendation. Awarded 

in recognition of her many years of service 

to the Association Brenda, Secretary of 

the Branch for over 20 years, has ensured 

the Branch effectively keep members in 

touch. 

 

 
Branch Chairman Roger Wilsdon with Hilary Daniel 

and Eileen Wilsdon  

 

  
Irene Topliss widow of Sou Area Commandant 

Charles Topliss 

 

 

Brenda Bird receives the President's Certificate 

from Hilary Daniel 

 

 
Bristol Members enjoyed their lunch 

 

 
Brenda Bird, Jenny Morris, Murray Whitcher  

Elsie Allison 

 

 
Committee Members Ian Mottram, Bob Rowe 
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